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Looking Ahead Two Weeks:

Sun June 17: (Fathers Day)

Worship at 9:02 and 10:30. 

Congregational meeting between services***

Tues June 19:

7:30 Meeting with First United in Merigold room.

Wed June 20:

5:00 NOWW in the Merigold room (starts at 5:30).

7:00 Council Meeting in Room 23.

7:00  Choir and 9:02 Band rehearsal in the sanctuary. 

Thu June 21:

6:00 United Church 10 years out meeting in the auditorium.

7:30 CC Meeting with First United in the Merigold room. 

Sun June 24:

10:00 Combined service followed by lunch in the auditorium. 

Wed June 27:

7:30 9:02 Band rehearsal in the sanctuary.

Fri June 29: OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED.

Sun July 1: (Canada Day)

9:02 Worship in the Merigold room.

10:30 Worship in the Sanctuary.

11:30 Coffee Time in the Auditorium 

Announcements:

***A special meeting of the congregation has been called for today Sunday  June 17, at 10:00 a.m. 

between the two services. The purpose of the meeting is to provide an update to the congregation with respect to 

ongoing discussions with representatives of First United Church concerning a possible amalgamation. 

NOWW ladies... Guess who's coming to dinner? YOU are! Merigold Room Wednesday June 20th 5:30-6 pm 

(Dinner at 6) $10.00 Please RSVP to:Marg Joyce povertyhill50@gmail.com or 905-823-6506 or Marg 

Shaver contour1@sympatico.ca or 905-823-6348. Come to say "Good-bye" for the summer.Come to share 

'news'. Come to enjoy the company of the wonderful women of the NOWW group!

Next Sunday June 24, which will be Jim’s last Sunday, there will be a 10:00 combined service, following 

by a congregational lunch.  If you would like to attend the lunch, please RSVPKarin Stangenberg at 

kstangen3@gmail.com. by Mon June 15.

Calling all  “Band Camp Volunteer Alumni” from Ruth Collins, Volunteer Coordinator:

As you likely know, Christ Church Band Camp is happening this year July 2 to July 13 

(GrK-8). Volunteers needed to assist. The needs will be similar to previous years i.e. volunteers 

to prepare a.m. and p.m. snacks, assist with programs such as crafts, cooking, junior music 

program, supervise movie time, board games and assist with the concert on July 12th.

Please let me know if you may be able to assist this year, as I am leaving on vacation on June 18 Ruth Collins at 

905-855-0961 or ruthelainecollins@gmail.com. After this date, please contact Mark Chown or Victoria Keane 

to volunteer.

Christ Church's annual "Sponsor an Instrument" Band Camp fundraiser is up in the narthex. Come 

prepared to make sure you get your choice of instrument and to help fill in our orchestra. Instruments will be 

available from $35-$60.

1) Choose an instrument

2) Put your donation in the envelope

3) Tape your instrument into the orchestra
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Community News:

Cawthra Park United is having a Strawberry Supper on Wednesday, June 20th - 1st sitting at 5pm and 2nd 

sitting at 6:30pm. Adults are $10, children 4-12 are $5. Cawthra Park is located at 1465 Leda Ave, Mississauga.

Garden Tour:  Sunday June 24 from 10:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. at Credit Woodlands at Riverwood – 4300 

Riverwood Park Lane,Mississauga. Organized by the Applewood Garden Club. $20 -  speakers, food vendors, 

exhibitors, artisans,tours & activities. For more information: MississaugaGardenFestival.ca.

Looking ahead at Summer Services:

The 9:02 service will continue all summer but in the Merigold room with nursery care 

available. Volunteers needed to prepare coffee and tea before the service in the small kitchen. Please contact 

Mike Giguere at mgiguere@arrayinc.ca.

Every Sunday from July 1 to Sunday July 29 inclusive:  the 10:30 service at Christ Church 

will host First United Church Port Credit. Coffee time after the service will be in the 

auditorium.

From Sunday August 5 to Sept 2 inclusive: First United Church will host Christ Church for 

the 10:00 service, and there will be no 10:30 service at Christ Church. First United Church is 

located at 151 Lakeshore Road West in Port Credit.

Both 9:02 and 10:30 services will return effective Sunday September 9. 

Sunday September 16, however, will be the Welcome Back Chicken Barbecue following a 

combined service at 10:00 a.m.

Have something for the notices? Please send to the office at office@christchurch-ucc.com no later than 

12:00 each Wednesday to be included.

Need a new name badge? Contact to office to request one. 

Would you like to use offering envelopes? Please contact the Church Office to request them.

Are you receiving our weekly email Christ Church News? If you are not currently on the email list, please 

contact the office at office@christchurch-ucc.com.

Check our website http://christchurch-ucc.com/ anytime for up to date detailed information about the above 

events and more to come as well as a calendar of events. Members only password CC17mem.

BAND CAMP!

July 2-13, 2018

Mon-Fri, 9:00am-4:00pm

Grades K-8

See our Website for more information, and to download registration forms. Paper 

registrations are available at the church

Vacation Bible School 
Monday July 30 – Friday August 3

9:00-12:00 Ages 5 – 12
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